
Announcement of the Chancellor of Pedagogical University of Krakow 

28
th

 February 2020 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS FOR THE DISPOSAL OF THE 

CORONAVIRUS SARS-CoV-2 

 

I would like to inform  that the Pedagogical University of Krakow follows the guidelines of the Chief 

Sanitary Inspector and tries to prevent SARS-CoV-2 coronavirus infections by taking the following actions: 

1. the frequency of cleaning and disinfection of sanitary and hygienic premises is increased; 

2. bathrooms are equipped with soaps with antibacterial parameters. 

Furthermore, it is recommended: 

1. do not use hand dryers; 

2. in points of direct service for employees, students and other interested parties, try to keep a safe distance, 

at least 1 meter. 

If you notice the following symptoms: 

- fever, 

- breathlessness, 

- coughing, 

- respiratory problems 

YOU SHOULD IMMEDIATELY NOTIFY THE SANITARY AND EPIDEMIOLOGICAL STATION BY 

PHONE OR REPORT DIRECTLY TO THE INFECTIOUS DISEASES OR OBSERVATION AND 

INFECTION WARD 

Regional Sanitary and Epidemiological Station in Cracow, 

tel: 12 25 49 555 

The National Health Fund's hotline on how to deal with a suspected coronavirus infection, 

tel: 800 190 590 

Everyone is obliged to checking the current communications of the Chief Sanitary Inspector 

https://gis.gov.pl/aktualności/ and follow their recommendations. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

MA Małgorzata Grzelewska 

Chancellor  

https://gis.gov.pl/aktualności/

